
Parents, 
 
It’s a great day at Stratford Academy! It’s been six months since we’ve been on our beautiful 
campus together, and now we are less than a week away from gathering once more, either in 
person or through distance learning.  I am so excited to see all of you soon! 
 
I won’t take too much of your time, but I did want to let you know of a few things for your 
planning purposes. 
 
New Student Orientation: 
August 18th 9:30 Dorogy Resource Room in the Science Building; new students and families will 
meet together and then be guided around campus to meet grade level teachers.   

 
SIP Back to School Night  
August 18th 6:00 p.m.  This year, our Back to School Night will be a virtual one on Stratford’s 
You Tube page.  Tune in at your leisure to see introductions of faculty. 

        
First Days of School 
August 19th - 8:25 a.m. – 12:15 p.m. (Students should report to their homeroom by 8:25 a.m.) 
August 20th   - First full day of school for middle school students, 8:25 a.m. until 3:15 p.m.  

 
As always, please contact me with any comments, questions or concerns.  
 
Jennifer Sweat 
Head of Middle School  
 

 


